
 

 

September 11, 2018 Meeting Minutes 

Location: Candalaria school cafeteria 

Attendees: As per attached sign-in sheet 

Meeting called to order by board member Garey Price at 6:35 p.m. 

Introductions were made. 

Minutes: No minutes were available at the time of this meeting.  

Police officer report:  No police officer was available.  

Salem Heights safety options:  Steve Powers, City Manager was introduced. Steve introduced the 

accompanying city staff. Peter Fernandez made a lengthy presentation. There was then a lengthy 

question and answer period. Questions were answered by the appropriate city staff members.  

It was agreed that the representatives of the Salem Heights contingent would select no more than 

three representatives to follow up with City of Salem Public Works Department to get more detail and 

further clarify a few remaining issues.  

Garey announced that there were a couple of other issues remaining on the agenda and requested 

that the meeting be called back to order. At that point, everyone left except John Shirley, John 

Lattimer and Allison Hoack.  

John Shirley was in attendance for the purpose of addressing the attendees regarding the upcoming 

Rotary Multi-sport RiverFest. Since all of the attendees had already left the meeting, John submitted 

a copy of the handout for the upcoming event.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:20 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Garey Price, Board Member 


